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Term 2 Week 7 December 2021 

What a busy week it has been at Mundella! 
 
As I type this I can hear the laughter coming from classes as they enjoy an element of seasonal 
relaxation in their classes. We started this, our Performing Arts Week, with a presentation and 
workshop from the fantastic Alex McNeice. He got all of the junior children singing along whilst 
sharing the positive impact that music and performing can have on the physical, mental and academic wellbeing of 
all of our pupils. 
 
After this we were pleased to see the performance of the Phase 1 Production. It was brilliant; check it out on 
YouTube. Their performances were supremely professional and, as a group, they pulled together and sang their 
hearts, and claws, out. 
 
Throughout the week I have variously seen and heard performing upon recorders, ocarinas, guitars and keyboards, 
poetry and singing, dancing and rhythmic gymnastics. All of which, in many ways, culminated in our annual 
Mundella's Got Talent. Pupils from every class were given the opportunity to audition to their classmates whom 
then shortlisted finalists for the show on Thursday afternoon. 
 
After a whole class performance on glockenspiel from Year 2 we then went onto our youngest talent from 
Reception Class and worked up to Year 6. There was also a comedy interlude from Mrs Wharmby and Mr Evans 
part way through whilst I sorted some music! 
 
Although I have sent out a letter in preparation for a potential 'circuit break' due to Covid 19, I sincerely hope that 
we can start our next term with relative normality but, for now, may I wish you all a very merry Christmas and an 
enjoyable break. 
 
Best regards,  

 
Mr Westmorland 
 

Christmas Dinner  
Here are some photos from the 

Christmas Dinner, we hope the children 
enjoyed their meal! 

 

Mundella’s Got Talent 
Well done to all the children who took part in our talent 

show, we loved watching your performances!  
Huge congratulations to our winners: 

Key Stage 1- Marlee McIntyre for her beautiful singing of 
“Jingle Bells” 

Key Stage 2- Aamira, Miley and Brooke for their amazing 
gymnastics display 

 

  


